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Dear Ben, 

 

REQUEST FOR EXTENSION OF VOLUNTARY SUSPENSION 

 

Forte Energy NL (Company) requests that that its securities on the ASX remain in voluntary suspension 

and provides the following information in accordance with Listing Rule 17.2: 

 

 The reason for the extension of the voluntary suspension is to allow the Company to finalise an 

announcement concerning a resource upgrade and compilation of a JORC compliant resource. As 

this will be the initial “JORC” compliant resource statement for the Slovakian assets, there is a 

significant amount of technical data needed to be compiled and translated. Our consultants have 

experienced delays in receiving some of this information from Slovakia. 

 

 In light of the above the Company anticipates that it will be in a position to make a further 

announcement in this regard within seven days.  

 

 The Company expects that the voluntary suspension will be ended by the Company making an 

announcement of the kind referred to above. 

 

 The Company is not aware of any reason why the requested voluntary suspension should not be 

granted. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 



 

 

Murray Wylie 

Company Secretary 


